
 

                                            September 2019 

Our Nursery, P1 and some new P2-P7 pupils have all settled into school very well.  Thank you for having your 

children so well presented and prepared for the year ahead. We are very proud of our uniform and our 

reputation and are only able to maintain these high standards with your help.   

Thank you also for your family contribution to our school fund. This school fund allows us to purchase items 

for your children and their classroom and our outdoor environment that our allocated school budget does not 

allow for. 

SCHOOL INFORMATION 

Remember to regularly check the school website to obtain up-to-date school information such as events, 

menus, notices, class news, policies and the school calendar. The password to view school policies is apple18. 

Messages will be sent to parents via email and through the school app, please ensure you have downloaded 

the ‘Schools NI’ app 

EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES  

Extra-Curricular activities will commence week beginning 16th September.  

A letter will be issued next week with further details. 

SEPTEMBER PARENTS’ AFTERNOON 

There will be a Parents’ Information afternoon on Monday 9th September at 4pm in your child’s classroom. 

This will give you an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and get some very useful information about the 

year ahead. If you have more than one child, you can choose which meeting you would find most useful. If 

you cannot attend the meeting, please request the class information from the class teacher. 

The PTA will also have a second hand uniform sale before and after these meetings. This is great opportunity 

to purchase some spare uniform. 

 PTA MEETING  

The first PTA meeting of the year will Thursday 19th September at 7pm in the P6/7 classroom. This will 

be the AGM and new members are always very welcome.  

We are delighted that the PTA have now purchased another Interactive Panel for a classroom, this will be 

arriving in school soon.  

WINGS APPEAL 

We will be having a Wings Appeal collection in school next week. Pupils may bring in a donation to school any 

day to support this very worthwhile cause. 

P7 COFFEE MORNING 

P7 will again be holding a coffee morning on Friday 27th September in the main hall. Parents, family, 

friends and anyone in the local community are very welcome to call in for a cuppa and a chat between 9.30-

11.30am. This year the proceeds will be split between Macmillan Cancer Support and school funds. This is a 

highlight in the P7 year and we hope you will come along and support them with their fundraising. 

AQE REGISTRATION 

For those P7s doing the AQE transfer test please note that registration closes 6th September. 

J McMillan  Principal   

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjPv_bwx7jWAhWKIsAKHbEFDjEQjRwIBw&url=http://alexedmans.com/should-sports-policy-chase-gold-medals-or-goal-posts/&psig=AFQjCNGFdTp-pGIx0s9LuyDipJPOSUc1vA&ust=1506161707013886


 

 


